

TO:        Interested Economists
FROM:  Josh Lerner and David Robinson
DATE:   February 14, 2019
RE:        Call for papers, NBER's Entrepreneurship Working Group Meeting

The next meeting of the NBER's Entrepreneurship Working Group will held on Monday, July 15, 2019 in Cambridge, MA as part of the Summer Institute.

If you have a paper that you would like to submit for consideration, please upload a copy here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019  http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19PRENT.

We would also appreciate it if you could pass this call for papers on to colleagues who might be interested, but who may not be on the Bureau's mailing list.

Please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's Conference Department if you have any further questions.  He can be reached at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.
